
 

 

INFORMATION FOR HOLIDAY MAKERS 

ADDITIONAL PARK RULES- REFERENCE TO COVID-19 

Due to the current situation with covid-19 we have introduced some 

new rules which will run alongside our current park rules. These are 

to ensure that all our customers, visitors and park staff always 

remain safe. 

 

On arrival - Everyone that visits the park will be met by security at the main 

park entrance and asked to complete a disclosure form. 

We ask that you bear with us at this difficult time as queues may be likely.    

Please be aware that some facilities may still be closed due to government 

guidelines. The management will be reviewing the situation on an ongoing 

basis   

1. You may only bring your immediate family with whom you reside. 

2. Do not meet or gather with friends in a social group. 

3. Do not allow children to roam unsupervised around the park as they 

are most likely to inadvertently break social distancing rules. 

4. No visitors will be allowed on the park at this present time 

5. Always read and follow the instructions that will be placed around the 

park. 

6. Please follow any one-way systems which are displayed in some areas. 

7. Face coverings must be worn in all enclosed settings (unless exempt) 

8. Please always maintain 2 metre social distance.  


